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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:            Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor McElyea, Commissioner Grace, Commissioner Castro and          Commissioner Duke
Through: Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Colin Donnelly, Assistant city Manager

From:
    Mark T. Felicetty, Acting Director of Parks and Recreation
  
Date:
    August 17, 2012

Subject:     Change Orders for I.T. Parker Dock Replacement Project
 
_______________________________________________________________

During the demolition of the existing I.T. Parker dock, structural cracks in 8 different areas to pile caps were discovered. Two change orders in the amount of $6,750.00 were prepared by contractor for repair. The cost for the change orders will come from the Parks & Recreation, Professional Services account # 001 7201 572 31 10.
Thank you,

Mark T. Felicetty, Acting Director of Parks and Recreation
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